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A special meeting of the Palmyra R-1 Board of Education was held on Monday, April 15,
2019, at 5:00 p.m., in the office of the Board of Education at 1703 South Main, Palmyra,
Missouri.

In old business, the board approved a synthetic turf field to be included with the track
project as presented. Dirt work will begin on the track this week.

In other old business, the board approved the construction contract with CTS for the Ag
building renovation, middle school kitchen renovation, new wrestling room, high school
security upgrades, and elementary playground renovations.

In regular business, the board hired Denise Sparks as elementary custodian and Kylee
Meyer as an elementary teacher.

The board also accepted the resignation of Shelley Smith due to retirement.



